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of the IACHR with a view to Strengthening the IAHRS
NOTE FROM THE CHAIR OF THE WORKING GROUP TO THE DELEGATIONS

The Chair of the Special Working Group to Reflect on the Workings of the IACHR with a View to Strengthening the IAHRS presents his compliments to the distinguished delegations and is pleased to formalize the requests that he made at the meeting of the Working Group on Tuesday, November 1, 2011:

I. To forward by Friday, November 4, the comments of member states on the topics that were examined by the Working Group during the review phase from September 12 to October 11, 2011:

1. Challenges and medium- and long-term objectives of the IACHR

2. Precautionary measures

3. Procedural matters in processing cases and individual petitions

4. Friendly settlements

5. Criteria for constructing Chapter IV of the annual report of the IACHR
6. Promotion of human rights

7. Financially strengthening the inter-American human rights system

8. Any other position that they have presented in the course of the meetings and consider relevant for the work of the Group
The texts received from member states with their general comments shall be included in a revised version of document GT/SIDH/INF.17/11.

II. To present concrete and succinctly reasoned proposals, if possible by Tuesday, November 8, 2011, with a view to holding a productive dialogue in the third phase of the Working Group's activities, during which the proposals of member states will be presented and considered, in order to be referred to the Permanent Council for consideration in the first fortnight in December. The proposals received from member states will be included in a compendium that will enable the Working Group to make progress in its negotiations at the meetings of November 15 and 22.


The Chair would ask that delegations submit their texts in Word format to the Secretariat of the Working Group (aaristizabal@oas.org), so as to facilitate their compilation and consideration. 


The Chair would like to avail itself of this opportunity to convey to the distinguished delegations of the member states renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
� FILENAME  \* MERGEFORMAT �CP26758E02�








